
    

  

Friday 15th September 2023 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Monday 2nd October Year 5 Viking Day Tatton 
Park 

Tuesday 3rd October Whole school flu vaccines 

Tuesday 3rd October Year 6 Macbeth  Thursday 5th, 12th, 19th 
October 

Cook for Life 

Wednesday 18th, 
Thursday 19th October 

Parents Evenings – 
information to follow 

Tuesday 31st October Deadline for Y7 applications 

                

    Aldwyn Primary School     
Lumb Lane, Audenshaw, Manchester M34 5SF 

0161 370 3626 Email: admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Class 3O have been learning about the 

Mexican artist Frida Kahlo. She was a 

good example of our school value, 

achieve. 

We drew our own portraits in the same 

colourful style as Frida. 
 

Aldwyn Values 

Care  Value Listen
 Help  Achieve 

 Aldwyn Young Carers meet each week with Miss Carney, Miss Neals and Miss Ravenscroft in 

their ‘Happy Hub’. This is a safe space where they are able to talk openly, play games and craft 

together whilst supporting each other. The group are currently fundraising towards activity 

equipment for the Happy Hub. Each class have their own jar for collections. If you would like to 

make a donation towards the effort, please send any donations in on Monday.   

More information on Young Carers, and the support available in Tameside can be found at 

Tameside Young Carers. If your child is a Young Carer and you would like them to be involved in 

the Aldwyn group, please email admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk or speak to Mrs Clark or one of 

the Young Carer team. 

 

The children have been enjoying taking part in their PE sessions, 

lunchtime sports and after school football clubs with our new sports 

coach, Mr Cole who will be working at Aldwyn throughout the year. 

We wish Mr Cole a warm welcome and hope that he enjoys his time 

at Aldwyn. 

https://www.tameside.gov.uk/carers/young/project#:~:text=The%20Young%20Carers%20offer%20in,one%20to%20one%20work%2Fsupport.
mailto:admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk


  

 

FREE ‘COOK4LIFE’ Healthy Cooking Programme 
  
Aldwyn have been chosen to take part in a FREE ‘Cook4Life’ healthy cooking programme in partnership with 
the Children’s Nutrition Team during October. 
The Cook4Life programme is a 3-week programme designed to inspire and develop the overall lifestyle of 
participating families. The programme is designed to encourage children to make healthy choices from an early 
age, by supporting families to develop their skills and confidence when preparing and cooking meals. 
  
The course will be delivered virtually. The Children’s Nutrition Team will deliver all food and resources directly 
to school and we will distribute it to the families taking part and they will engage with participating families 
through phone call catchups and questionnaires. 
  
This is a great opportunity, but places are very limited so if you would like to take part please email 
admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk. Places will be offered on a first come first served basis. 
 

 
Staff at Aldwyn were proud and excited to hear that 

former Aldwyn pupil Ellie Leach will be taking part in the 

new series of Strictly Come Dancing.  

Ellie Leach is an actor who is best known for portraying 

Faye Windass on Coronation Street. 

We will be tuning in on Saturday evening to see who her 

partner will be and her first performance in the series. 

We wish Ellie the best of luck for the competition, and 

who knows, maybe we will even get a glimpse of the 

glitter, glitz and glamour at Aldwyn Primary School along 

the way! 

 

 

Former Aldwyn pupil Daisy Boardman was selected to represent Team 

England at the Commonwealth Youth Games held in Trinidad and 

Tobago over the summer. Daisy and her team partner Alice played in 

the Beach Volleyball pairs competition against teams from 12 nations. 

They successfully came through the group stages and finished the 

tournament in an amazing 5th place overall. The Aldwyn team were 

very proud to see Daisy’s achievements, and many tuned in to watch 

the matches as she played. We look forward to hearing more of Daisy’s 

successes in the future. 

If you are interested in playing volleyball, our local clubs are in 

Stockport and Urmston. 

https://www.stockportvolleyball.co.uk/ 

Urmston Grammar Volleyball club  

mailto:admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk
https://www.stockportvolleyball.co.uk/
https://www.volleyballengland.org/team-profile/1535/Urmston%20Grammar%20Volleyball%20M1
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The Birthday Message 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
Elizabeth Mason Bobby 
Deason Jonah Rory 
Joseph Riley Jasmine 
Erin Sienna Joseph 
Vass Eliza Mr. Loy 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Sophia Rumaan Bonnie Blu Ella Paige Henry  Roan 
Teddie Seren Luke Roni Bea Amaya Oscar 
Rose Dolcie Annie Harry Hugo Mia 
Noah Emily Mohammad Mila Ava Evie 
Grace Rayaan     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Swimmer of the Week 
 

Well done to our Year 5 students who have all worked incredibly hard at their swimming lessons this last week.   
A special mention to our swimmers of the week: 

 
Raph Harriet 
Jack Darbey 
Jannat Alexis 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

The Friends of Aldwyn is the name given to our PTA. Anyone connected with Aldwyn: parent, 
grandparent, aunt, uncle, staff can be a part of the Friends of Aldwyn group. We are an active 
group of volunteers made up from all areas of our school community and there is a role to suit 
everyone’s strengths whether you prefer to do jobs behind the scenes in preparation for 
events or a stall holder, DJ or caterer at an event – and many other roles too.  

Being a member of the Friends group will not only benefit the children but will be of benefit to 
you too. It gives you the opportunity to develop new relationships and meet other families 
within our community as well as trying something new and helping to make a difference.  

To find out more about the Friends of Aldwyn and how you may be able to offer your support, 

please join us at the first meeting of this school year where we will be planning for Halloween 

and Christmas events. 

Wednesday 20th September 

7pm 

The Snipe 

(Tea, coffee, and biscuits provided by Kate, landlady at The Snipe) 

If you are unable to make this meeting but would like to be involved, please email 

friendsofaldwyn@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk  

These are an example of some of our fundraising successes from last year: 

Halloween 

Disco 

£1019 

Springtime 

Disco 

£1059 

Father’s 

Day stall 

£608 

ALDFEST 

£2297 

Christmas 

Fayre 

£1734 

Easter 

Hampers 

£459 
Mother’s 

Day stall 

£547 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The School Allotment is looking spectacular after our long 
Summer break and all of the lovely sunshine we have been 
having. Thank you for your donations of carpet and weed 
control lining.  
 
We are now in need of wood chipping to line our paths. Any 
donations of bags of wood chipping will be very gratefully 
appreciated!   
Please speak to Mrs Parks in Year 1 if you have any donations. 
Alternatively, you can email school 
admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk   
 

mailto:friendsofaldwyn@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk
mailto:admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Wright Robinson    Thursday 14th September   4pm – 7.30pm 

     https://www.wrightrobinson.co.uk/ 

Applications for Tameside residents must be made via  www.tameside.gov.uk/schools/admissions by 

Monday 31st October 2023 

https://www.wrightrobinson.co.uk/
http://www.tameside.gov.uk/schools/admissions

